
This Week In Reception 

This week in Reception the children have been busy making space 

rockets out of the recyclable resources they brought in!  They 

have also been learning how to describe aliens while we have 

been looking at our story, Aliens Love Underpants.  As well as 

learning how to add two groups together to find a total.  The chil-

dren have also learnt the difference between 2d and 3d shapes 

and they have been story ordering. 

A Message From  

Miss Cronin 

Well Done to Charlie and Jayden 

who have won the Curriculum  

and Christian Value Certificates  

Book Bags 

Please return book bags daily as there 

may be letters to go in them or  

invitations.  We aim to change reading 

books twice a week. 

 

Homework 

Reading MUST take place at least 5 times a week to 

ensure children are progressing. 

Yellow Homework book-Please allow your child to 

write in their book.  They are able to write down 

many sounds now and retell it as a story.  The less 

help the better in Reception. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Miss Cronin 

 

Diary Dates 

School Closes : 15th February 2019 

World Prayer Day-: 1st March 2019, 4pm-

5.30pm at St Christophers Church.  Activities 

and a meal will be provided.  All welcome 

 

 

P.E Kits 

I believe everyone now has a P.E kit in school, 

so just a reminder to remember to ensure all 

kit is labelled, including pumps. Thank you.  

Miss Cronin 

Snacks 

Fruit is continuing to be supplied 

free of charge by the school.  If you 

wish to pay for toast and milk, 

please do so on ParentPay.  Thank 

you.  Miss Cronin 

Coats 

As the weather has turned 

cooler this last week, please 

ensure your child has suitable 

footwear and a warm coat.  

Hats, gloves and scarfs can  

also be kept in school. 

Resources 

If you have any large plastic bottles reception 

could use to make spacemen jet packs this 

week, we would be very grateful -2 per child 

essentially. Thank you.   

Miss Cronin 


